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Madam Chair and Members of the Committee, 
 
KASB appears today in opposition to SB 234. Our legal staff believes SB 234 could prohibit school 
personnel from providing information about a student who is in crisis, in the event a parent or guardian 
can’t be reached to provide consent. 
 
Thank you.  
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